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14th July 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As another school year comes to a close, we want to take the time to thank you for all of your support 

in your child’s learning journey. We appreciate the ongoing support throughout the school year. This 

year, the children have enjoyed opportunities to extend their learning beyond the classroom through 

visiting the Cole Museum, seeing RE inspired at St Peter’s Church, taking a coach to Wildmoor Heath 

and taking part in Sports Day. Lower School have also been successful with their promise this year to 

complete five good deeds: 

• Raising money for the Jane Goodall Foundation  

• Manners Matter Week 

• Protecting the heathland posters 

• Maps of the school environment for new starters 

• Reading to Foundation Stage children 

Take a look at the Aldryngton Chronicle for extra information about this past term. 

We are very proud of how hard the Year 1s worked with their phonics, resulting in a very high pass 

rate. Likewise, we are very proud of all the Year 2s who completed the SATs with determination and 

resilience. 

We will not be setting written homework this summer however, please take advantage of your local 

libraries. The Summer Reading Challenge is a great way to explore the many amazing books 

available. We would like to reiterate there is nothing more valuable than spending time reading with 

your child. 

Year 1: During the first week back in September, we would like the children to share something that 

they have done during the summer holidays to either a partner or the rest of the class. Please support 

your child to prepare a short description of an event that they enjoyed. They can bring in an object 

such as a photograph if they wish. From September, our PE day will be every Thursday. Please 

ensure your child has their PE kit in school for the first week back. 

In order to send books and folders of work home before the end of term, we ask that your child brings 

in a named bag. We are collecting in RWI/Accelerated Reader, library and reading for pleasure books 

so please ensure these are in your child’s book bag by Monday 17th July. 

We wish you a happy and fun-filled summer and look forward to seeing you in the new academic year! 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Palmer, Mrs Marion and Miss Finn 


